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There were two visits by relatives of the Barrington family both in 1993

Capt James Stopford wrote to to Martin Bartle of the RMCS Library introducing his Uncle
& Aunt, David and Lady Moyra Streatfield.

Consequently there were two visits by two different sets of family members, both

associated with the Barringtons. One visit took place on 3/8/1993 and in that party were:
Capt The Hon T.V. Stopford R.N. retd

Commander Tom & Lady Cecilia Page

Commander & Mrs Christopher Dreyer

Capt & Mrs James Stopford

There are personal letters of thanks from members of this party

The second visit took place on 26/8/1993 and in that group were:

Commander David Streatfield and his wife Lady Moyra Streatfield, and their daughter
Mary Smith with her daughter Harriet Smith. There are letters of thanks with from

members of this party also.

Messages and correspondence from people overseas.

1980. Jolein D. Weeks who was the wife of a lecturer who taught at the American

University in 1945. She donated some photos of German POWSs

1979. Dr Bruce Dawson, Great Grandson of Robert Dawson who was the Beckett Estate

Steward in 1821 (took over from George Merryweather)

1979. Mrs Robin Guthrie, researching the Shrivenham Blacksmith who went with Robert

Dawson to Australia



1979. Mr Patrick who stayed in Shrivenham as a boy in the 1930s

1987. Major W.E.S. Gamblin visiting Shrivenham remembers things

Letter from Mrs A.M. Bogdanovic who is researching info on Robert Whitehead

1984. Letter concerning the establishment of the R.C. Church at the RMCS

1979. The letter from Richard Merritt, from Chicago, containing the newspaper article on

the British seamen buried in the little cemetery in Ocracoke, North Carolina

1971. Letter from Rosemary Martin ref a study she made on the Barrington Estate. She
enclosed a copy of it and wondered if the RMCS Library would like it.

1985. A Postcard note referring to the Ice-House at Beckett



